

PARENT COMMUNITY NETWORK

Are you interested in joining our Parent Community Network in 2023?

Thomas Hassall Anglican College welcomes and encourages the involvement of our College Community in activities and programs.

The Parent Community Network is supported by the College Community Relations staff. A termly meeting will be held at the College in order to get to know each other, discuss upcoming activities and plan ahead.

Parents, carers or grandparents of current students join our Parent Community Network with the key objective to work in teams to help foster friendships and provide support amongst our families. The Parent Community Network aim to:

- Welcome new parents to the College
- Encourage participation to parents of your Year Group
- Support the College with running events such as the Mother's Day stall and Year 6 Dinner
- Give feedback and make suggestions on matters relating to the College
- Facilitate social gatherings

Training is mandatory for all Volunteers at the College and this will be held on Thursday 9 February. There are two sessions to choose from 1.30pm and 6pm and it will be held at the Junior School library.

If you are interested in joining the Parent Community Network and attending the training, please visit our website to fill in an application form: www.thac.nsw.edu.au

The safety of our students is a priority, so please note that it is a requirement that all volunteers complete the online Working with Children Check (WWCC) and submit their approval number to the College for verification, this is free for Volunteers. If you do not have your WWCC number yet, you can still register and attend the training although you will not be able to volunteer until WWCC clearance is received.

We look forward to you joining us.

Carmen Pasapera

Marketing & Community Relations Manager